
 
 
 
 
 

Over the half term week do take a break from Satchel and online learning and 
get busy with members of your family making the best use of what we have got 
around us. Remember to take lots of photographs.  As we know the weather can 
sometimes be unpredictable, there are also some things you can do at home on 
a wet day.   

 
You will need to be extremely creative collecting evidence of your exploits and 
sharing them with us at school.  If you have a Twitter account, follow us 
@StMaryMagPri or @ChristChurch090 and tweet using the hashtag 
#KoinoniaFederationFeb2021halftermChallenge# another option is to send your 
entries through to admin. 
 

• Do something outdoors – picnic in the park, use facilities in playground, 
collect things when on a walk to create a picture. What about some land 
art – see attached information about a Federation challenge. 

           
• Watch a film – could be one of the Disney ones.  Act out your 

favourite scene or dress up as one of the characters. 
 

• Create a den indoors – using pillows, cushions and some quilts.  It could be 
a reading den; you might need a torchlight to see the words on the page. 

 
• Do some cooking with an adult – a love bake for valentine’s day, maybe. 

You can list the ingredients used, write instructions or do a picture guide for 
someone else to follow the recipe. 

 
• Play a board game with a family member.  A great idea would 

be to make/design a new board game.  Try completing a 
jigsaw puzzle? 

 
• Play a sport or do some exercise – a 20 minute walk each day maybe or 50 

star jumps or skips?



 


